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November 2024 

Despite having to move the November 6th Opening Day (due to weather) to 
November 13th, the MGA Committee and the various departments within  
Lexington concluded that the event was a success.  Feedback from some in 
attendance included positive comments about the scramble and the dinner. 

The committee is now planning and working out the details of a Sandpiper 
venue following the afternoon round on December 11th.  This will include    
discounted drinks (Member Charged) and a light food selection which will be 
paid for by the MGA account. We encourage all Members to participate.  The 
details of this event will be presented in the upcoming MGA registration      
flyer.  Please take some time to read and review this information when it 
comes out.  We will evaluate the outcome of this event to determine if such 
future events will occur.   

We hope you enjoyed the Thanksgiving holiday with your families and 
friends.  We are blessed to be a part of this community. 

Sincerely, 
Larry Voit, President 
Roger Bonneau, Vice President/ Membership 
Bob Armstrong, Treasurer 
John Waterworth, Secretary/Golf & Grounds Liaison 
Tim Brennan, Tournament Chair/Events  


